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I oppose this tax.  It will take authority away from our rural communities and allow 

areas like Portland /  Salem to increase taxes for their needs and leave rural 

communities out.  Plus there is no limit on how much they can increase taxes and 

with the inflation rate on everything else we can barely survive on our retirement 

incomes now. 


